From: Parkinson, Grant Sent: 16 January 2019 10:45

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Ref 2019/023/T

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing with respect to the proposed removal of the sycamore tree at 131 Arlington Road, NW1 7ET.

Since purchasing the property 18 months ago we have been extremely concerned about the health of this tree, which sadly has not been well maintained by previous owners of 131 Arlington Road. As part of our own proposed works, a report was commissioned which highlighted the poor health of the tree and relatively short remaining life expectancy. It is also extremely unsightly and blocks significant levels of light.

Suffice to say, we would be supportive of a decision to allow the removal of the tree, before it potentially falls down causing significant damage to the Grade II listed terrace.

Please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss further.

With kind regards, Grant

Grant Parkinson Chief Operating Officer

If you would like to update your Brewin Dolphin marketing communication preferences (including optout), please get in touch with your usual Brewin Dolphin contact.

This e-mail message, and any attachment, are intended only for and are confidential to the addressee. Any views expressed in this e-mail message or in any attachment are solely those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of Brewin Dolphin Holdings Plc or Brewin Dolphin Limited. If you are neither the addressee, nor an authorised recipient from the addressee, please notify us of receipt, delete this message from your computer system, and do not use, copy or disseminate the information in or attached to it in any way.

We do not accept liability to any person other than the intended addressee who acts or refrains from acting on any information in this e-mail message or any attachment.

Though our e-mail messages are checked for viruses, we do not accept liability for any viruses which may be transmitted by, through, with or in this e-mail message. Recipients are expected to take their own steps to ensure that e-mail messages are checked for, and free from, viruses.

